PE Spending 2017-2018

Objectives:
The engagement of all
pupils in regular
physical activity - the
Chief Medical Officer
guidelines recommend
that all children and
young people aged 5 to
18 engage in at least 60
minutes of physical
activity a day, of which
30 minutes should be in
school

What we are planning:
 Continue with IG
sport coaching
which allows each
class to engage
with weekly PE at
lunchtimes and
weekly PE two
out of the six
terms a year.
 The use of the
Golden Mile as a
whole school
initiative.
Children will be
able to
walk/jog/run at
different points
during the school
day.
 EYFS (and
potentially KS1
and KS2) will be
receiving training
in helping young
children stay
active- this will be
for staff and
families too- SASP
(Spring Term)

Cost:
Cost of IG sport
coaching = £6660.75

Cost of the golden mile
Website= £500.00
Training=
Playground markings=

EYFS training 31st Jan
Cost= £150.00
Dates for rest of school
TBC
£150 per year group
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 Renewing
lunchtime play
equipment
 An extra
lunchtime of IG
sports coaching

£1000 per year

£612.50 per term
(£1225 for the rest of
the year)
The profile of PE and
sport is raised across
the school as a tool for
whole-school
improvement

 School sports
display which will
highlight what we
are learning in PE
and other
achievements
such as the class
with the most
miles in the
‘golden mile.’

Increased confidence,
knowledge and skills of
all staff in teaching PE
and sport

 Teachers to
observe IG sport
coaches at least
twice in a half
term.
 Teachers to
observe Yoga in
the summer
term.
 SF to look out for
development

Cost of yoga = TBC
SF awaiting info

See below for costing of
FLP
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courses through
the FLP.
Broader experience of a
range of sports and
activities offered to all
pupils

 Children to
engage in WOW
days once per
term. This will
cover new sports
such as archery,
street dance and
fencing. SF to
follow these
events up with
information
about local clubs
who offer these
sports.

Cost of 2 Wow Days for
the whole school= £300
+VAT

Rocktopus Day
 Exercising
through music.
Focusing on:
dance, agility,
coordination,
throwing and
catching. Each
year group will
have different
focus. Children
will write and
record interactive
PE songs. This can
be accessed at
school and at
home.

£700.00
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 Yoga
Yoga sessions for each
class in the summer
term
Increased participation
in competitive sport

Total: £12,395.75

 Each year group
to attend
competitive
events run by the
FLP at least twice
a year.
 Y4 Aviva Tackling
Numberssummer term

Please see above for
cost

Cost of belonging to the
FLP= £1200.

